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Report at 31 December 2017

- First engagement with the Lived Experience Core Design Group on white label product; positive engagement and

feedback received.
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Community Consultation: The Bang the Table platform was launched in late November with December focusing on the

Project Plan and the scope of work between InnoWell and the external consultant that was engaged. We issued a Request

for Quote for the development of the Project Synergy website, which we anticipate will commence development in

February 2018 once the scope and contract is finalised.
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